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July 16, 2013 

Our File:  040-18-18-14-00 
 
  
 
Khalida Hai-Santiago c/o Helen Browne 
300 Carlton Street (Room 4068) 
Winnipeg, Manitoba 
R3B 3M9 
 
Dear Dr. Hai-Santiago:  
 
RE: CITY OF WINNIPEG FLUORIDE MONITORING DATA 
 
As a participant in the Provincial Water Fluoridation Program, the City of Winnipeg Water and Waste 
Department hereby submits the following fluoride monitoring data on analyses conducted by the 
Environmental Standards Division.   
 

LOCATION SAMPLE NUMBER DATE RESULT(mg/L F) 
 
Distribution System 
(Composite – 39 Locations) 
 

 
361947 
362763 
363543 
364300 

 
June 03, 2013 
June 10, 2013 
June 17, 2013 
June 24, 2013 

 
0.21 
0.53 
0.65 
0.68 

 
 
On Thursday, May 27, 2013 the fluoridation system was shut down for maintenance and upgrades on the 
fluoridation system which contributed to the low distribution system composite fluoride results. The 
fluoridation system was put back into service on June 4, 2013. 
 
If you have any questions on the foregoing, please call Ms. Renée Grosselle, Supervisor of Compliance 
Reporting, at 204-986-8359.  
 
Yours truly,  
  
Original signed by : 
 
K.J.T. Kjartanson, P.Eng.  
Manager of Environmental Standards Division 
 
RG/hd 
 
cc:  Terry Josephson, P.Eng. Manager of Water Services (e-mail) 
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